
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

 

Autumn 1/September 20th2024  

 

  

  

 
 

  

 

  

Dear families, 

We are already at the end of week 3 and the children are settled and working really hard. School 

displays are filling up with wonderful examples of learning and we are so proud of our 

environment. We have already had glowing feedback from visitors. Well done everyone! 

Next week is cycle to school week. Do you want to save money, get healthier and protect the 

environment? Why not cycle instead of bringing the car? Children can leave bikes or scooters 

beside the school hall for the day if this makes it easier.  

We are very pleased to have been able to replace the football net that was sadly stolen from our 

playground. The children can be reassured that it will be taken inside every evening. Mr 

Carrington has trained some of the children to move them in and out safely. 

In more sporting news, Mrs Badger and I are busy arranging an exciting whole school event. 

Watch this space for more news on the “Emmanualympics”! We can’t wait to announce more 

details about this event coming soon! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe <3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

✓ Pupil Spirit Council Elections 

✓ Harvest Festival-10th October 

✓ Flu Vaccinations-24th October 

✓ Parent/Carer consultation 

evenings-16th and 17th October 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y3/4AM 99 % 

Y6SW 98.9% 

Y3/4HH 95.8% 

Y6JS/SB 95% 

Y3/4CJ 93.7% 

Y5RC 90% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y3/4AM-well done! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Bbb 

A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, strawberries and 

cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Tommy from Y6JS/SB For showing friendship to others and offering a helping hand in 
class. You will make an excellent pupil leader Tommy and we 
are all exceptionally proud of you! 

Summer from Y6SW For showing initiative and working with friends o start a book 
club for others. Please make sure to sign up to this book club-
look out for Summer’s sign up sheet. Thank you Summer-we 
appreciate everything you do! 

Grace from Y5RC For being a fantastic, kind and generous friend. You are so 
supportive of others Grace and we feel lucky to have you at 
Emmanuel! 

Ruby from Y3/4HH For showing friendship, kindness and care to others. You are an 
amazing role model Ruby and always show ‘The Emmanuel 
Way’-we are so grateful to you! 

Archie W from Y3/4AM For aiming high and taking risks in your learning. We have 
noticed you showing courage in all lessons Archie and we are 
incredibly proud of you! 

Mia from Y3/4 CJ  For showing such a positive attitude in all lessons and really 
believing in yourself. This is amazing to hear Mia-huge well 
done to you! 

Ben from Y3/4AM A special Head’s Award for you Ben for always showing 
friendship, kindness and care. Your empathy for friends is 
heart-warming and we are all lucky to have you at Emmanuel! 

The Emmanuel Staff A special Head’s Award to the staff team for showing 
friendship, kindness and care to our entire community. I feel 
blessed to work alongside you all. Cookies for everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

“As a sign of this everlasting covenant which I am making with you and all living beings, I 

am putting my bow in the clouds.” 

(Genesis 50:15-21) 

 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                          

 

 

 

Thank you to Bethany for bringing in 

your amazing coin collection to show 

us all. It is always appreciated when 

children share their interests in 

school. Amazing artefacts-thanks 

again! 

Congratulations to Alexa who 

has achieved Silver Level 1 in 

gymnastics. This is awesome 

Alexa and we are all very 

proud of you! 

Wow well done Sully for 

being such an amazing 

Goalkeeper this week! He 

won man of the match, 

parents’ player and even 

managed to bag a goal for 

his team! Magnificent! 

An Eye on our golden learners of the 

week!  

It could be you next week-we will be 

looking out for children showing ‘The 

Emmanuel Way’ and being safe! 


